
 

 

 
 
 Gregory Stuart, 
 
I hope this note finds you, your family and your co-workers at Broward MPO  are  doing well. 
 
I'd like to let you know that BYD has begun mass producing medical supplies including FDA 
approved single-use surgical face masks, KN95 respirators and disinfectant hand sanitizer. And, 
I wanted to directly reach out to you and see if BYD could be of any assistance to you  in 
providing these sorts of medical supplies. 
 
BYD's overseas plant, where these products are made, is now running at full capacity. The plant 
can produce 10 million masks and 300,000 bottles of disinfectant per day. "BYD Care" will 
continue to grow its effort to help alleviate severe global shortages of necessary critical medical 
supplies. 
 
In the U.S. we have been donating single-use surgical masks to transit customers for their 
employees working in the field. Please let me know if you think it would benefit you and how 
many you think would be sufficient for your immediate needs. I will immediately make the 
donation request for you. 
 
Also, if you would like to share my contact information with other Agencies, Cities or County 
Emergency officials working on the response to COVID-19, we can help there as well. 
 
Let me know if there is anything that BYD can do to assist in this time of need.  
 
Stay safe, thank you. 
 

 
 
Take Care, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
BYD Coach & Bus 

 
 
 


